
From:  "Blevins, Chesley" <cblevins@jw.com> 
To: "Vanessa Escobar" <Vanessa.Escobar@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Date:  7/2/2008 8:30 AM 
Subject:  WCAC: Metrics & Trends WG 1st Draft Legislative Report Open for Comments 
 
Vanessa:  While this has likely been pointed out, wanted to make sure. 
In the draft, right up front, should be "gallons per capita per day", 
not per capital.  Ches Blevins for TMRA(Texas Mining and Reclamation 
Association)  
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Vanessa Escobar [mailto:Vanessa.Escobar@twdb.state.tx.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2008 4:00 PM 
To: Vanessa Escobar 
Subject: Metrics & Trends WG 1st Draft Legislative Report Open 
forComments 
Importance: High 
 
 
 
** High Priority ** 
 
WG 2 ~ Metrics & Trends has developed their portion of the First Draft 
Legislative Report. It is attached to this email and available for 
comments. Please provide your comments by Wednesday July 16th so that 
they may be incorporated, compiled, and shared in time for the following 
Conference call on Monday 7/21/08. Comments can be sent to Karen Guz 
karen.guz@saws.org or vanessa.escobar@twdb.state.tx.us  
 
 
Vanessa Escobar 
Water Conservation Planner 
Office: 512.463.1667 
  
" The waste of plenty, is the resource of scarcity." 
  
Texas Water Development Board 
1700 North Congress Rm. 447 
Austin TX 78701 
  
P.O. Box 13231 
Mail Stop 447 
Austin, TX 78711 
 
 


